
Trendlines Makes Further Updates on Israel Situation 

Misgav, Israel, 22 June 2025 – The Trendlines Group Ltd. (the “Company” and together 
with its subsidiaries, “Trendlines” or the “Group”), refers to the announcement made on 
the 16 June 2025 and updates further on the situation in Israel and its impact on our 
operations. 

Following the overnight strikes by the United States on Iran, Israel suffered yet another 
barrage of ballistic missile attacks this morning, and in accordance with Home Front 
Command guidelines here in Israel, we have been put on high alert.  

As noted in our previous update, our team and the portfolio company teams are working 
remotely and we are thankful to report that none of our team members or those of our 
portfolio companies have been harmed, and there has been no damage to any of our 
facilities. 

We will continue to keep you informed as the situation evolves. 

Haim Brosh, 
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 
On behalf of The Trendlines Group 

 ________________________________________ 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. 

Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 

announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained 

in this announcement. 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Shervyn Essex, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre, 

Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg
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